
From: Margaret Fleek
To: Hanson, Jana; TimDevries; LornaEllestad; JoshGreenberg; Dan Berentson; Jack Moore; Prosser, Rick; Jim

Sherwood
Subject: RE: Friday FEMA meeting
Date: Monday, January 04, 2010 4:31:45 PM

Fleek is good to go either way;  if we meet on Friday, FEMA will  propose the vague series of open
houses where they cannot get nailed on the issues, so we might want to consider a forum or two
where they are tied into being forced to give answers that can be recorded:  such as  “we are confident
and right”  and “you have to appeal and you are screwed anyway”
 

From: Hanson, Jana  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 4:22 PM
To: TimDevries; LornaEllestad; JoshGreenberg; Dan Berentson; Jack Moore; Prosser, Rick; Margaret
Fleek; Jim Sherwood
Subject: RE: Friday FEMA meeting
 
So what is the consensus, to meet or wait until after the 20th?
 
Jana Hanson, Director
City of Mount Vernon
Community & Economic Development Department
PO Box 809 / 910 Cleveland Avenue
Mount Vernon, WA 98273-0809
Phone:  (360) 336-6214
Fax:  (360) 336-6283
 

From: TimDevries 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 3:38 PM
To: Hanson, Jana; LornaEllestad; JoshGreenberg; Dan Berentson; Jack Moore; Prosser, Rick; Fleek,
Margaret; Jim Sherwood
Subject: RE: Friday FEMA meeting
 
That was kind of my idea, and I think Lorna's as well.  We might as well get a few things out of the
way now.
 

Tim DeVries, CBO 
Building Official
Skagit Co. Planning & Development Services 
1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA.  98273 
(360)336-9410 ext. 3489

"Helping You Plan and Build Better Communities"

 
 

From: Hanson, Jana  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 3:35 PM
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To: TimDevries; LornaEllestad; JoshGreenberg; Dan Berentson; Jack Moore; Prosser, Rick; Fleek,
Margaret; Jim Sherwood
Subject: RE: Friday FEMA meeting

I had assumed that we wouldn’t be meeting, however perhaps we could try to discuss the public
roll out and the need for additional review time before the 30 day clock gets started.
 
Jana Hanson, Director
City of Mount Vernon
Community & Economic Development Department
PO Box 809 / 910 Cleveland Avenue
Mount Vernon, WA 98273-0809
Phone:  (360) 336-6214
Fax:  (360) 336-6283
 

From: TimDevries [mailto:timd@co.skagit.wa.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 3:29 PM
To: LornaEllestad; JoshGreenberg; Dan Berentson; Jack Moore; Prosser, Rick; Fleek, Margaret; Jim
Sherwood; Hanson, Jana
Subject: RE: Friday FEMA meeting
 
All,
 
As a result of FEMA's recall of the flood maps, there may not be a great need to have this scheduled
meeting on Friday.  On the other hand, John Graves is going to be up here that morning anyway and
is very willing to meet as planned.  What's your collective pleasure?  I told John I would email him one
way or another.
 

Tim DeVries, CBO 
Building Official
Skagit Co. Planning & Development Services 
1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA.  98273 
(360)336-9410 ext. 3489

"Helping You Plan and Build Better Communities"

 
 




